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Memo
 

 
 
 
 
 
TO: Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: Diane Voss, City Clerk 
 
DATE: February 18, 2011 
 
SUBJECT:  Conference Board Item #4 
 
 
The County and City Attorneys have been working on finalizing the Intergovernmental Agreement 
regarding MAPs and GIS funding.  To date, other City staff members have not had an opportunity to 
review it to determine if there will be any financial impacts on the City. Hopefully, this review will be 
completed prior to your consideration on February 22, 2011. 
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